
 
 

AGENDA 

Social Services Committee 

  Friday, February 18, 2022  

Lorraine H. Morton Civic Center Room 2402 7:00 PM 

  
Pursuant to 5 ILCS 120/7€(2), SSC members and City staff will be participating in this meeting remotely. It has 
been determined that in-person meeting of the City’s Boards, Commissions, and Committees are not practical 

or prudent due to the ongoing coronavirus pandemic. Accordingly, the Social Services Committee may be 
convened, and members may attend by means other than physical presence consistent with 5 ILCS 120/7. 

Residents will not be able to provide public comment in-person at the meeting. Those wishing to make public 
comments at the Social Services Committee may submit written comments in advance or sign up to provide 
public comment by phone or video during the meeting by completing the Social Services Committee online 

comment form available by clicking here or visiting the Social Services Committee webpage:  and clicking on 
Public Comment Form. 

  

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87326081649?pwd=cGJlei9FTzRjM0xqN2VUSFovR0FmUT09 

Passcode: 234820 

Or join by phone:  US: +1 312 626 6799 

Webinar ID: 873 2608 1649 

Passcode: 234820 
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1. CALL TO ORDER/DECLARATION OF A QUORUM 

  

 

2. PUBLIC COMMENT 

  

 

3. SUPPORT SERVICES 

   
 

 
Funding Recommendations for Applications Not Eligible Under 
Case Management or Safety Net Services 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2VO5Q0gc2CNHf6OQ8FJA6w011_gMxa6Z7FSlQeOuLp09RaA/viewform
https://www.cityofevanston.org/government/social-services-committee
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87326081649?pwd%3DcGJlei9FTzRjM0xqN2VUSFovR0FmUT09&amp;sa=D&amp;source=calendar&amp;ust=1645373519597557&amp;usg=AOvVaw0GNSfjA3fyMTN-2FtixgcK


Based on the Social Service Committee's decision to direct Support 
Service funds to mental health, staff requests that the working group 
recommend declining applications that do not provide counseling or 
psychiatric services or that are not able to show an increased capacity to 
serve Evanston residents referred by case management partners. These 
applicants include Northwest CASA, Shore Community Services, and 
Youth Job Center.  

  

Additionally, staff recommends the working group consider specific 
mental health needs identified by agencies providing case management 
services, including psychiatric services and counseling, and explore ways 
to allocate City funds on a fee-for-services basis to expand capacity for 
Evanston residents in case management to access these services. The 
working group could provide recommendations to the Committee at the 
March meeting.  
 
 For Discussion 

Funding Recommendations for Applications Not Eligible Under Case 
Management or Safety Net Services - Attachment - Pdf  

 

4. ADJOURNMENT 
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